
 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

Nottinghamshire Police – Invite to Parents for an ASB engagement hosted at The Suthers 

School  

 

A team of local Police officers from Newark Police Station are looking to deliver an input for parents 

and guardians of Suthers Pupils in relation to ongoing ASB issues in the local area. 

 

The event is taking place at The Suthers School and is planned for Thursday 25th May 2023 from 

1730 – 1900 hours. 

 

The presentation gives the Police officers the opportunity to introduce themselves and then to 

address the ongoing issues in relation to Anti-Social behaviour that has been reported in the local 

community. 

 

The event will also allow for parents/ guardians to also ask the Police officers any questions they may 

have in relation to this input. 

 

The Police officers will not discuss any ongoing investigations as per force policy. 

 

We will discuss: 

 

• Current ASB Powers and Legislation. 

• ASB hotspots in the local area. 

• Impacts on the community and local businesses. 

• Operations that are ongoing to tackle ASB in the area. 

 

The Suthers School has kindly allowed us to use the school site to host the event. If you could please 

update the school if you are intending on joining us so we can ensure we have capacity. The event is 

aimed toward the parents/ guardians, as the pupils have previously already had an input that has 

covered the above. 

 

Nottinghamshire Police are grateful for the opportunity to engage with the you and hopefully build a 

strong working relationship that will benefit your child and allow them to engage with Police officers 

and learn about ongoing issues in their own community. 

 

Please complete the Microsoft Form below if you wish to attend to ensue we have enough 

refreshments. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Lu39fsu80V  

 

Kind Regards, 

Balderton & Fernwood Beat Team (Neighbourhood Policing Team) 

Nottinghamshire Police 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Lu39fsu80V

